
14 July 2016 

Ref: 10907 

Where  Soleares Avenue, between property numbers 24 and 44 

  What Minor road renewal 

  When In the week beginning Monday 18th July 2016, for about one week 

Work notice – Soleares Avenue, Mount Pleasant, Minor road resurfacing 

What we are doing: 

 As you may be aware, Fletcher (as part of SCIRT) 

completed infrastructure repairs on  

Soleares Avenue in 2014.  

 Further to this work, in the week beginning Monday 

18th July 2016 work will begin to renew a  

section of the earthquake damaged road surface on 

Soleares Avenue (between property numbers 24 

and 44).  

 We anticipate that this work will take about one 

week to complete.  

 Our usual hours of work are 7.00 am to 6.00 pm, 

Monday to Friday, with some weekend and 

night work when required.  

 All work is subject to favorable weather and on-site 

conditions. With this in mind please be aware 

timeframes may change.  

We are 91% through the SCIRT work in Christchurch 

 

Work area 

Key

Please call or email us if you have any  

queries or concerns about this work.  

Phone: 0800 444 919 Email: CIRinfo@fcc.co.nz 

Temporary traffic lights 

 Traffic Impacts  

 Two-way traffic will be maintained on  

Soleares Avenue by temporary traffic lights. 

Please keep in mind that there may be minor 

traffic delays on Solares Avenue due to this.  

 Please be on the look out for changed traffic  

conditions and please follow our signs.  

 Parking on the street will not be available  

immediately within the work area.  

 At times, footpath access may be disrupted. One 

side of the street will always be open for pedestrian 

use. Please follow our signs.  

The Stronger Christchurch Infrastructure Rebuild Team (SCIRT) is rebuilding earthquake damaged roads, fresh water, 

wastewater and storm water pipes across Christchurch.  
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Safety is our number one priority. Safety is your responsibility too. Stay clear and stay alert – keep children 

and pets at a safe distance. Keep your vehicle safe by locking it and removing any valuable items. 

Fletcher, as part of SCIRT, would like to thank the local residents and 

businesses for their patience, understanding and  

feedback while we complete our essential work in the area. 

Please contact Fletcher SCIRT by calling 0800 444 919 or by emailing 

CIRinfo@fcc.co.nz, if you have any queries or concerns about our 

work.  

 Find the quickest and safest routes around Christchurch at www.transportforchristchurch.govt.nz 

The work may result in increased dust, noise and vibration. We will try to keep any disruption to a 

minimum and we apologise for any inconvenience.  


